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High Commission of India 

Kuala Lumpur 
*** 

 

Press Release 
 

Scholarships for Indian nationals to pursue MBBS, Bachelor of 
Psychology, and Bachelor of Business courses in Malaysia 

 
 
 The High Commission of India, Kuala Lumpur in association with the ‘Palan 
Foundation’ is inviting applications from Indian nationals intending to pursue MBBS, 
Bachelor of Psychology, and Bachelor of Business courses at two prominent 
Malaysian universities viz. the University of Cyberjaya, and the Asia Metropolitan 
University (AMU). 
 
2. Details of the scholarships are as follows: 
 

(i) 100% tuition fee scholarship for MBBS at AMU – one seat.  
(ii) 50% tuition fee scholarships for MBBS at AMU – two seats.  
(iii) 75% tuition fee scholarships for Bachelor of Psychology at University of 

Cyberjaya – two seats.  
(iv) 75% tuition fee scholarships for Bachelor of Business at University of 

Cyberjaya – two seats.  
 
 
3. The application forms for the University of Cyberjaya and AMU can be 
downloaded from the High Commission’s website < https://hcikl.gov.in/>. The last 
date to apply is 24 August 2020. 
 
4. Applicants should fulfil the eligibility criteria set by the two Universities. Kindly 
note that the scholarship is only for the Tuition Fees.  For further enquiries, please 
contact: Education Wing, High Commission of India (E-mail: edu1.kl@mea.gov.in). 
 
5. Please note that submission of an application is not an assurance of grant of 
scholarship.  The decision of the selection committee is final. 
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